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ATTENTION! 
 

April 10, 2013 

 
 

Upcoming Traffic Shift at the US17 Bypass/SC707/Farrow 

Parkway Interchange Construction Project 

 
 

Conway, South Carolina – Motorists along the Grand Strand will see the second 

major traffic milestone on the US17 Bypass/SC707/Farrow Parkway Interchange 

Construction Project. The following change will occur: 

 

Monday, April 15, 2013 

 

 Beginning Monday, April 15, all southbound traffic on US17 Bypass at the 

interchange will be switched onto Ramps C & D. Traffic will move 

approximately 100 feet to the west.  

 

 This traffic shift will begin at 8 p.m. and will take approximately 5-6 hours to 

complete. Road lanes will be open, but motorists are asked to drive 

cautiously through the construction area.  

 

 In order to complete this traffic shift, the traffic signals at the intersection of 

US17 Bypass and SC707 will go dark from approximately 8:30 p.m. to 12 

a.m.  South Carolina Highway Patrol officers will be onsite to manage the 

traffic at the intersection during this dark out process to ensure the safety 

of all motorists. 

 

 

(next) 
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C&D Ramps 

 

 

 Electronic message boards will be onsite to alert motorists of this 

upcoming traffic shift.  

 

 Motorists are also advised that the speed limit will continue to be 45 MPH 

during the entire construction process. 

 

### 

 

***Maps and construction scheduled are attached.  

 


